
From: Van A. Kelley
To: Alan Day
Cc: Steve Young
Subject: Amended Disclosure
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2022 5:16:59 PM

General Manager Alan Day:
 
INTERA recently submitted a SOQ to Brazos Valley GCD for Hydrogeologic Services Related to
Groundwater Management.  In Section II.I of our SOQ we disclosed any potential conflicts of
interest.  Since INTERA’s submittal,  the City of Bryan has contacted INTERA to support them in a
groundwater short modeling to access regional drawdown effects on their wells.  We anticipate the
work to be completed in September 2022.   Please accept this email as an amended disclosure.
 
 
Thank you
Van Kelley
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